
John 
Molyneux

From:John Molyneux
Sent:Sun, 10 Nov 2019 06:29:14 +0000
To:Leamey, Helen
Subject:Support for Application 2019/0366/FUL - New Aldi in Skelmersdale

To whom it may concern,

Old skelmersdale has been deprived of amenities for a long time dont reject planning 
permision or feel the wrath of the electrate.

Yours,

John Molyneux
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